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July 10, 1986
NLR-N86084

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Attention: Ms. Elinor Adonsam, Director
Project Directorate #3
Division on BWR Licensing

Dear Ms. Adensam:

DRAFT FULL POWER OPERATING LICENSE
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NO. 50-354

Public Service Electric and Gas Company (PSE&G) has reviewed the
draft full power license received f rom the NRC via letter dated
June 25, 1986 (E. Adensam, NRC to C. A. McNeill, PSE&G) and
hereby provides the following comments:

1. License Item 2.C.(3); Turbine System Maintenance Program

PSE&G requests that this license condition be removed at the
time that the full power license is issued for Hope Creek
Generating Station, based upon the Hope Creek Turbine System
Maintenance Program submittal to the NRC dated July 7, 1986
(C. A. McNeill, PS E & G , to E. Adensam, NRC).

2. License Item 2.C.(ll); Partial Feedwater Heating

This license condition is acceptable with the clarifications
and associated Technical Specification changes as submitted
by letter dated July 7, 1986 (C. A. McNeill, PS E &G , to E.
Adensam, NRC).
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Director of Nuclear 2 7/10/86
Reactor Regulation

If you should have any f urther questions, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Sincerely,
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C Mr. D. H. Wagner
Licensing Project Manager

Mr. R. W. Borchardt
Sonior Resident Irisoec tor
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